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• Signs have been installed providing access guidance to the businesses 

on Wightman Road.   
 

 
 

• The concrete barriers used in enforcing the road closure on Sydney 
Road will be re-positioned by Monday 20 June to ensure adequate gap 
is maintained between the barriers for emergency access whilst also 
preventing vehicles from overrunning the adjacent footways to exit on 
to Wightman Road and vice versa.  
 

• As part of the rail bridge replacement works, Network Rail will be 
carrying out nights works on the following weekends:  
 25 and 26 June – Removal of Bridge Parapet and Beam  
 2 and 3 July – Delivery and Installation of Steel Bridge Beam 

Sections and crash Deck. To facilitate the safe transport of the 



Bridge Beam Sections to the works site, we will be temporarily 
suspending some parking bays along the access routes for the 
delivery vehicle. We would request that you do not park in the 
suspended bays as it may lead to your vehicle being removed and 
potential delays to the works programme  

 9 and 10 July – Installation of Permanent and Temporary 
Formworks and Steel reinforcement for bridge deck 

 16 and 17 July – Concrete Pour to Bridge Deck 
 23 and 24 July – Concrete Pour or Bridge Parapets 
 20 and 21 August – Removal of scaffold, walkway and 

installation of Pigeon Spikes and netting and Pilaster Capping 
Stones. 

We will endeavor to keep the noise generated from these activities to the 
bare minimum.  


